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Deposited Papers Clerk							3 April 2025 
House of Lords Library
 
To whom it may concern, 
Commitment of documents to be deposited in the Library
 
I hereby give instruction for the following document to be deposited in the Library of the House of Lords:
Letter from the Hon Stephanie Peacock MP, dated 1 April 2025, re: Government advice on the observance of the 80th anniversaries of VE Day and VJ Day.
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Lord Speaker

The Rt Hon. the Lord McFall of Alcluith
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